
YEAR SIX 

Jars Please! 
Year 6 will 
soon be 

com-
pleting 
some 

Christmas 
craft activ-

ities but 
we des-
perately 

need jars to do this! Please have a look 
through your cupboards at home, it 

would be much appreciated.  

Final call for hoodies!  

This is a final reminder that the deadline for order-

ing and paying for the Year 6 leavers hoodies is the 

12th of December. Please also make sure to detail 

the size needed on the order form.  

            https://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/events-calendar/ 

English 

As we are drawing closer to the end of the half term, we are now saying goodbye to our Quest stories and 

hello to the Highway Man! We will be looking at Alfred Noye’s work and will eventually produce our own 

poem inspired by the author. But before we share our amazing poems with you, why not check out some of 

the fantastic atmospheric writing produced from our Year 6s in their Quest story!  


